
DRAFT 

Food Truck Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Date:  Monday, October 2, 2017 
Time:  12:30pm 
Place:  Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard, Stamford, CT    
 

The Food Truck Committee met at the above time and place. The following items 

were reviewed. 

ATTENDEES: Matthew Quinones, Frank Fedeli, Tyrone Joseph, Gary Peterson, and  

Susan Bretthauer.  

Item 
Number Description Invitee/Designee 

   FTC17.020 APPROVAL: Minutes, September 11, 2017  FTC 

FTC17.021 Public Comment Section Public 

FTC17.022 
REVIEW: Consideration of granting access for one authorized 
Mobile Food Vendor on Bedford & Spring Street Matt Quinones 

FTC17.023 APPROVAL: Pending permits  Frank Fedeli 
   

   
 

  
Co-Chair Matthew Quinones opened the meeting and a motion was made to 

approve the minutes for the September 11, 2017 Food Truck Committee Meeting. 

The motion passed 3- 0 - 1(Fedeli, Quinones, and Joseph in favor, and Bretthauer 

abstained). 

Representative Quinones the opened up the meeting for public comments. The 

following community members spoke: 

 

 Dominick, Julian’s NY Hot Dog  

 Shelia McCormity, Layla’s Restaurant 
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 Cliff Hauthorne 

 Mike Merenda, Bradfords Bar & Grille 

 Joe Giovanni, Remo’s  

 Erik James 

 Sandy Goldstein, DSSD 

 Gregory Lodato, Marlo Associates, Inc. 

 Paul Diliane, Hudson Grille 

 Kristin Keeler, Julian’s NY Hot Dog 

 Josh Liva, Crazy Taco Mex 

 Maria Pospious, Curly’s Diner 

 Dawn Turner 

 Annie Summerville, Clerk, Board of Representatives  

The committee discussed the third item, granting access for one authorized 

Mobile Food Vendor on Bedford & Spring Street. A lengthy discussion was had on 

the pro’s and cons of restricting access on Spring Street and creating a designated 

area in downtown vicinity for one mobile food vendor. Representative Quinones 

agreed to produce a draft proposal for establishing a pilot program to potentially 

establish a “downtown zone” for committee consideration during the November 

6, 2017 , committee meeting. 

Representative Quinones adjourned the meeting at 1:20pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Quinones 

Board of Representatives, District 16 

 


